From: Hart, Andrea [BPU

To: Fiordaliso, Joseph [BPU

Cc: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]; Youchak, Paul (LPS)

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Meeting On Wind Farm Project - Ocean City
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2022 1:45:02 PM

I’'m inclined to suggest we stay silent on this. And I’'m not quire if this is supposed to be considered a
public comment and filed under the Docket (Docket No. Q022020041).

Paul, what do you think?

Andrea Hart, Esq.
Office: (609) 292-0880
Mobile: (843) 384-4782
andrea.hart@bpu.nj.gov

From: Fiordaliso, Joseph [BPU] <Joseph.Fiordaliso@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 12:36 PM

To: Hart, Andrea [BPU] <Andrea.Hart@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Meeting On Wind Farm Project - Ocean City

fyi

Joseph L. Fiordaliso
President, NJBPU
609-777-3311

From: Megan & Jim Plousis <jplousis@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 10:13 AM

To: mayor@ocnj.us

Cc: Fiordaliso, Joseph [BPU] <Joseph.Fiordaliso@bpu.nj.gov>; Robert S. Barr <rbarr@ocnj.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Meeting On Wind Farm Project - Ocean City

Hi Jay,

The BPU indicated today that Ocean City declined comment in today's hearing that was
shared on short notice. Can you please make a statement on this?

Dear Mr. Fiordaliso,

I shared today the Tesla solar roof project that I put in at my house in the South End of Ocean
City. If you would like more information on this I am happy to share it with you.

The solution is maintenance free and it cost me $15K after rebates. It generates SMW per
year. Orsted wants to do all of this damage to our environment and cause disruption in our
city for 7500 MW. 1500 homes with Tesla roofs generate this WITHOUT maintenance costs
and WITHOUT environmental impacts and WITHOUT disrupting our community.

The cost of the state to subsidize this is far less than the total cost for the wind farm.
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I ask the state to please evaluate alternatives and to not proceed with this project.
Thank you,
Jim Plousis

109 Dory Drive
Ocean City, NJ



